
COMMUNITY
ENGAGEMENT

Lethbridge School Division will be hosting two opportunities for in
person engagement with the West Lethbridge Elementary School
Community. This opportunity is to discuss the need for upcoming
boundary changes and gather perspective and insight to guide the
Division’s work in creating possible options for new boundaries for
the 2025-2026 school year.  In the spring of 2024, there will be
another engagement opportunity once preliminary options have
been developed.

WEST LETHBRIDGE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL BOUNDARY CHANGES

HAVE YOUR SAY

ABOUT THE ENGAGEMENT
SESSIONS

Short Video Presentation on  “why” we need to review
and change boundaries, such as for a new K-5  School
in Garry Station  and capacity concerns at other
schools.
Small group discussion to gather community
perspective and possible considerations for the
Division’s work in creating new boundaries.

AT  CHINOOK HIGH
SCHOOL

6:30 PM - 8:30 PM

 NOVEMBER 8
 AND 

NOVEMBER 22 

To facilitate planning for
the session, please click

the box below to register.

REGISTER NOW UNTIL
OCTOBER 31

Please visit the Community Engagement website on November 23rd for a
video presentation and a survey, designed to gather input from stakeholders

who were unable to attend the in person session.

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Y4sOPE7mjUykDx0hO2cEcqiNOe1WGhlMg9VJEzLSrqRUM1JPSzZWNDFYSE1QUjhLNkU1OUNUNjc0OC4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Y4sOPE7mjUykDx0hO2cEcqiNOe1WGhlMg9VJEzLSrqRUM1JPSzZWNDFYSE1QUjhLNkU1OUNUNjc0OC4u

